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Hi Donna
Good seeing you this morning.
Here is the information that the building supply company sent regarding the Jeldwen wood windows. It it is our intention to order them with the historic sill.
Again, the reason we switched from the windows that we briefly discussed at the pre-application meeting was because we sensed that the commission did not want the clad windows.
Also, as I understand it, they are the same windows being used at 64 Kings Highway North.
Thanks Scott
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